
                                         September Newsletter     

 

 

Room 6 is off to a great start. We have been observing and enjoying each child in 

our care. During the month of September, we will be continuing assessments on 

each child to see what areas of development need attention. This month we will 

do lots of listening to stories during circle time to enhance listening skills. If you 

have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call. We are here to help! Our color 

for the month is “Brown” and our shape of the month is a “circle”.  As we 

continue to enhance our fine motor skills, we will make sure to send you lots of 

pictures throughout the day so you can feel a part of our day! 

 

 

Themes for this month:                                     

Sept. 5 -: Sept. 9th: Colors 

Sept 12th - Sept. 16th: Alphabet 

Sept. 19th -Sept.23rd: Fall/Autumn 

Sept. 26th – Sept. 30th : Family 

 

 

Important Dates: JPLC Closed: Monday September 5th , Closed October 10th  

     Austin W: September 1st 

    Amelia B.: September 2nd  

 


